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Dear Parents 

Sadly at the end of this school year Mrs Baker will be taking early retirement.   

Mrs Baker has worked at our school since 2005.  Over the last 19 years she has welcomed 570 

children through the doors of Green, Silver and Robin Class on their very first day at school. 

Every day she has shown dedication and enthusiasm for a profession she clearly loves and this 

is evident in the happy children that have thrived in her class over the years. 

Since 2018 Mrs Baker has been our Deputy Head.  On a personal note it has been very reassuring 

having her by my side helping me lead the school.  I will miss her support and friendship greatly. 

It is always sad to say goodbye to a wonderful member of staff but we are privileged to have 

known and worked with such a great colleague. 

We know you will join us in wishing Mrs Baker the very best for her future endeavours.   

Best wishes 

Nicola Potter 
Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tel: 01256 461795 

Website:  www.kempshottinfants.com 

http://www.kempshottinfants.com/

